
 

 

         Christmas Card Design Project 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It’s time for the children to design their Christmas cards again this year!  I loved 

collating all the artwork last year.  The unique Christmas ideas and the quality of the 

artwork was fantastic!   

 

This week or next, your child will bring home an order form for their Christmas 

design to be attached to.  

 

The Christmas designs can be professionally printed and purchased on a range of 

products including Cards, Tags, Wrapping Paper and Gift Mugs. 

 

Please read the artwork guidelines printed on your child’s order form. 

For further inspiration go to www.cauliflowercards.co.uk and view their gallery. 

If any other members of your family would like to join in then we do have a few 

spare order forms! 

 

Artwork must be attached to the order form with the arrow on the form circled 

indicating the top of the work. Please keep designs flat and damage free, as marks 

will show on the final print. 

 

Orders and payment must be made online using the unique code located at the top 

of the pupil order form.  Please refer to your order form for further instructions. 

 

If you have placed an order then your child’s artwork must be returned to school 

by:  TUESDAY 22
ND

 OCTOBER 2019 

Cards will be delivered to school by the beginning of December. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Alison Jones 

Chairperson Etwall Primary School PTFA 


